
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 March 2011 
            
Newsletter No 23 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 7 March 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Fathima Raza   Nursery 
For working hard and trying 

her best to recognise 
letters. 

Ismail Hussain   RW 
For working really hard in Maths. 

 Jasmine Madier   RG 
For excellent subtraction 

work. 

  Malachi McPherson  1B 
For always putting in 100% 
effort and contributing to all 

lessons. 

Chance Sontaine Lescott-Anderson   
1/2H 

For composing a verse about her 
Grandma in the style of Valerie Bloom. 

 Daniel Bashir   2S 
For fantastic progress in his 

literacy work. 

 Rikitha Grewal   3L 
For working hard in Maths 

to find the difference. 

 Halimah Habed  3/4MW 
For her sculpture in the style of Henry 

Moore. 

  Jenice Carby-Beckford  
4W 

For her sculpture in the 
style of Henry Moore. 

   Reece Campbell 5B 
For working hard to 

produce a spreadsheet in 
ICT. 

 Rajan Nanra 5/6S 
For working hard to improve his literacy 

work. 

  Alisha Saleem  6SH 
For a fantastic effort with 

the quality and presentation 
of her maths work. 

 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 5B 
Spick and Span 1B 
Attendance 1/2H 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3L  Runners up - 4W 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 7 March 2011. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
   Jasmine Madier   RG 

For allowing other children to go 
in front of her in the line. 

     Usman Akram  6SH 
For his respect and graceful 

manners at all times 



 
Punctuality 
Thank you to all those parents who have shown their support by bringing their children to school on  
time.  There has been some improvement but we will continue to monitor this. Below is a table 
showing how much teaching time your child will lose by being late. Please help your child to be 
punctual. 

Minutes late per day during the 
school year  

Equals days worth of teaching lost 
in a year 
INFANTS 

Equals days worth of teaching 
lost in a year 

JUNIORS 

5 mins 3.7 days 3.4 days 

10 ins 7.4 days 6.9 days 

15 mins 10.0 days 10.3 days 
20 mins 14.7 days 13.8 days 

30 mins 22.0 days 20.7 days 

 
Red Nose Day 
The Business Enterprise Group will be organising an event to raise money for Red Nose Day on 
Friday 18 March 2011. The events organised in the past have been very successful so watch this 
space!! 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 8 April 2011 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 27 April 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


